Dear ERS Parents;

It is hard to believe that a month of school has gone by. It has been a wonderfulugtart
Having the students back in school really fills our buckefdso, being able to have all the
parents and visitors visit our school and classrooms in person is truly amaxWgwant to
thank the wonderful staff that we have here. Their dedication and caring for your children is
commendable and inspiring.

Come Grow With Us) Grandissons Ensemble is our Early Learning School motto. Canadian
Rockies Public Schools continues to provide all teachers with the opportunity of working
with the Teaching Effectiveness Framework to support our divisional focus on a Shared Vi-
sion of Instructional Excellence (SVIE)eachers are collaboratively meeting, creating and
analyzing engaging learning experiences for all studer#ge will continue to look for ways

to look at student thinking to support our learning that directly enriches student learning
and growth.

Some of our September highlights included the Terry Fox RAMe.raised $2527.30 this year

for Cancer ResearchWay to go everyonelAs well, we were honoured to host our Indige-
nous Elders during the week leading up to the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation and
Orange Shirt Day.We were so glad to have Elder Philomene Stevens and Elder Tracey Ste-
vens speak to all our classes about Honouring our Children: Past and Pr&8erdre also

thrilled that they will be joining us monthly to help us learn about Indigenous ways of know-
ing throughout the school year.

Once again, thank you so much for your suj
and have our students thrive in schodEnjoy this wonderful fall weather that we are getting
at the moment.

Brian Wityshyn
Principal &

Nicole Skwara
Assistant Principal
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School Community Volunteers

Throughout the school year School Council will need volunteers to help with various events and schot
council initiatives to help them run smoothly.

We would like to gauge interest from our school community to create a list of volunteers that we can r
out to when we need assistance. If you are interested in volunteering with the School Council, please
plete the form so that we can reach out to you when needed!! No commitment required. You will alwa
have the option to decline if the timing does not work for you.

Google Form link

Apple order pick up
Thursday, October 20th from 3 -5:30



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfa8xlF4TdtwY0311v5L_hxrUkrUzePL2X1Ti0JWuDig8RH6g/viewform

So many exciting things have been happening
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shows...to science experiments...to Truth and
Reconciliation...to fire safety...to counting

pumpkin seeds!
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